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24th March 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The official date for pupils leaving school this year is Friday 30th June. Those Year 11 and 
6th form students who are leaving Nethergate this summer, will therefore leave on this 
date. 
This is also the last day of college, for those who access college links on Fridays. 
 
Leavers’ assemblies are planned for the dates below.  Students will also be invited back to 
celebrate at this year’s prom (date to be confirmed). We will be sending home further 
details of these events next half term. 
 

 KS4 Leavers’ assembly- Tuesday 27th June 10am -12pm 
 6th Form Leavers’ assembly- Wednesday 28th June 10am -12pm 

 
School will liaise with transport to confirm the last day as the 30th June. 
 
If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Katie Howse 
14-19 Lead 
 
 
 


